
SUMMERFIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

 

 

Registering could raise money for Summerfields Primary School It is 

important to sign up for Free School Meals as registering your child 

could also raise an extra £900.00 for the school from central 

government, to fund valuable support like extra tuition, learning 

assistants, teaching resources or after school clubs.  

Even if you don’t want your child to receive a free meal, we would 

encourage you to register if you are eligible so that the school 

receives as much funding as possible. Children who receive a free 

meal under the Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme in Years 

Reception to Year 2 should also apply, as explained above the 

funding is not only for a free school meal but for additional funds to 

help in your child’s education.  

To find out if your child may be eligible, please contact the school 

office for an application form (which will need to be returned to 

School Admissions at County Hall) or make an appointment with our 

Family Liaison Officer, Mrs Lesley Blanchflower, who can then 

complete an online application with you. 


